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Commenting on both Code of Conduct and Rules for Judicial Conduct

It should be clear by now, given the complaints about Brett Kavanaugh and how this has
affected the typical American view of the Judicial system, that these changes were proposed
with incredible foresight and should be implemented into the Code of Conduct as proposed...
although we know from the Working Group report that the EEOC study found that sexual
harassment was so pervasive that this was probable of any judge that happened to be
nominated. Many of us Americans are outraged by the discovery that Kavanaugh likely is a
sexual harasser and upset as well that nothing was done about it before he reached his current
standing as a Supreme Court Justice. So this is a very welcome change.

As to the Rules for Judicial Conduct, I would ask that a "covered judge" include the Supreme
Court, as the US Constitution would otherwise not hold them as above the law.

Respectfully,
    Supernova Kasprzak

-- 
The early bird may get the worm, but it's the second mouse that gets the cheese.
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